
Employment

About the Summer Clerkship Program

Bovis, Kyle, Burch & Medlin, LLC utilizes its Summer Clerkship Program as an opportunity to locate
candidates for possible future employment with Bovis, Kyle, Burch & Medlin in an attorney position. 
The position offers law students the opportunity to gain hands on legal experience in a variety of fields. 

The firm hosts social events throughout the summer to allow each summer associate to become
acquainted with the attorneys, both in and out of the office.

How To Apply

To apply for a summer associate position, please contact the firm via email at recruiting@boviskyle.com.
Please provide a cover letter and resume in your email.

Applicants who are in the top 30 percent of their class and participate in moot court, trial advocacy,
and/or law review are preferred.
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